
 

 

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR :: DIBRUGARH UNIVERSITY :: DIBRUGARH 

No.  DU/DR-A/43-1/APC/22/095                                   Date: 20.01.2022  

 

NOTIFICATION 

 
As recommended by the Meeting of all Deans, Heads of the Teaching Departments, Chairpersons 

of the Centres for Studies and Director, DUIET, Dibrugarh University held on 20.01.2022, it is hereby 

informed all concerned that the classes of the ongoing semesters interrupted by the sudden outbreak of 

COVID-19 on the University campus shall be resumed in online mode only from 22.01.2022 to 

31.01.2022.  

 

The above decision is taken in view of the mass infection of COVID-19 on the teachers, employees 

and students of Dibrugarh University during the last few days.  

 

The University shall review the prevailing situation of COVID-19 from time to time and change or 

update on the present decision shall be notified accordingly. 

 

Issued with due approval.  

  
(Dr. B.C. Borah) 

Joint Registrar (Academic) 

Dibrugarh University 
Copy to: 

1. The Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor i/c, Dibrugarh University. 

2. The Deans, Dibrugarh University, for information. 

3. The Registrar, Dibrugarh University, for kind information. 

4. The Heads of the Teaching Departments, Chairpersons of the Centres for Studies and 

Director, DUIET, Dibrugarh University for information and needful. 

5. The Director, IQAC, Dibrugarh University, for information. 

6. The Controller of Examinations, Dibrugarh University, for information. 

7. The Joint Registrar (Administration), Dibrugarh University, for information. 

8. The Academic Officer, Dibrugarh University, for information and needful. 

9. The Programmer, Dibrugarh University, requesting him to upload the notification in the website. 

10. File. 

 

 
 (Dr. B.C. Borah) 

Joint Registrar (Academic) 

Dibrugarh University 

 


